
Financial Project ID: 440688-1-52-01 July 2022 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin a 2.4-mile roadway and safety 

improvement project on SR 684/Cortez Road from 86th Street/Palma Sola Boulevard to 

Cape Vista Drive, Manatee County, FL. Work consists of milling,resurfacing,widening,  
signing and pavement markings, lighting, signalization improvements and the 

addition of select left turn lanes. For motorist convenience, during construction most lane 

closures will be limited to overnight  hours from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Milling and resurfacing  

Widening  

Signing and pavement markings 

Lighting  and signalization  

Add additional left turn lanes 

Add sidewalk 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Construction begins July 2022 

Expected completion is Fall 2022  

Lane closures will be predominantly during overnight hours. 

Expect noise from back-up alarms, trucks, 
and construction equipment. 

Estimated cost: $651,000

CONTACT US 

For more information, contact: 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

www.swflroads.com 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

 FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 SR 684/CORTEZ ROAD FROM 86TH STREET/PALMA SOLA 

BOULEVARD TO CAPE VISTA DRIVE, MANATEE COUNTY, FL

Barbara Catlin, Community Outreach Manager 
Cell/Text (941) 302-5048 
barbara.catlin@dot.state.fl.us 

Andy Orrell, Director Public Involvement 
(863)519-2828
andy.orrell@dot.state.fl.us

http://www.SWFLroads.com
mailto:andy.orrell@dot.state.fl.us
Barbara.Catlin
Cross-Out


